Notice of Non-Discrimination:

The Pike Road Board Of Education does not discriminate on the basis of race, color,
religion, national origin, sex, disability, sexual orientation, or age in any of its programs
and activities, or in matters of employment, and provides equal access to the Boy
Scouts and other designated youth groups.

It is against the policy of the Pike Road Board of Education to have different rules or
regulations on the basis of sex in employment, including recruitment, hiring
classification, and other terms, conditions or privileges of employment.

The Board,in accordance with Title IX (20 U.S.C. S1681, et seq.), strictly prohibits
discrimination on the basis of sex or gender in its programs or activities, or any matters
of employment. The prohibition includes sexual harassment based on sex, sexual
assault, as defined by law and Board policy.

The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding
nondiscrimination policies. Lynell Car, Assistant Superintendent
(lynell.carr@pikeroadschools.org)



